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Bangladesh Welfare Society Campbelltown (BWSC) for the last three years 
has been giving reception to HSC students from Bangladeshi community who 
are living in the Campbelltown district. Every year the Mayor of Campbelltown 
Brenton Banfield also provides certificates. On the 2nd of March 2005 
Campbelltown City Council General Manager Paul Tosi and Mayor organise a 
student reception for those students who achieved exceptional marks from the 
Campbelltown district high schools and colleges and as well the Bangladeshi 
community HSC students. There were many invited high officials and the 
BWSC executive. BWSC take initiative from 2005 to give a reception all of 
Bangladeshi HSC students who are living in NSW and the students who got 
accepted into OC and selective high schools. Mayor Banfield also participates 
with BWSC for the student reception. BWSC give thanks to Campbelltown 
City Council. Regarding the above matter BWSC need help from the 
community. 
 

 
Students, accompanied with Mayor Banfield, General Manager Paul Tosi, Deputy 
Mayor Rudi Kolkman and BWSC General Secretary Abdur Rahim Mollah   


